

ANDREW M. CUOMO GOVERNOR

March 30, 2017

Schechter School of Long Island Upper School Campus 6 Cross Street Williston Park, NY 11596

Dear Friends:

It is a pleasure to send greetings to everyone gathered for the Annual Gala of the Schechter School of Long Island.

Since its inception, the challenging curriculum at this progressive school has provided young people in the area with a quality education, blended with instruction in character, values, and Jewish traditions. With guidance and encouragement from a dedicated faculty and staff, the students who attend Schechter LI are well-prepared to grow into responsible, contributing, and caring adults.

Tonight, you pay tribute to distinguished honorees who have furthered your mission, and I am pleased to join in congratulating your Head of School, Dr. Cindy Dolgin, Diane & Howard Wohl, and your past presidents. Their meaningful involvement with this fine school has truly benefited a grateful community and is to be applauded and commended.

With warmest regards and best wishes for an enjoyable evening.

Sincerely,

ANDREW M. CUOMO